
 

Tree Committee 
Meeting minutes for June 15, 2021 

 
In Attendance:  Bette Woolsey,  John Woolsey, Vicky Matthews, John Hoy, Lisa Fryer 
 
A concern regarding the replanting of the apple tree in Ruggles was presented at the last  
Overseers meeting in regards to the apples feeding wharf rats.  John Woolsey will call 
arborist/specialist to inquire about the issue and find an alternative.   
 
Ms. Polly Ireland attended the meeting.  She is concerned with 3 dead limbs over her 
house from a tree on village property.  She has identified a climber to remove the dead 
limbs.  We stated that she must attend a monthly Board Meeting for permission from the 
Overseers. 
 
The committee began to brainstorm and discuss specific dates for planting of grant trees, 
the need to identify volunteers to water, potential sources of water, and spreadsheets to 
track info.  We will further this discussion at the next meeting. 
 
 


